
 

 

 

CANCELLATION OF TENDER 

 

 
Tender called by Special Technology Zones Authority with T # 26/21-22 advertised on PPRA, 

National newspapers (Exp. Tribune (C), Dunya (C), Akhbar Sher (Pesh), Salam (Gilgit) as well 

as STZA website on dated 24th February 2022 for  

“EOI for Tax Consultancy Services to STZA” has been cancelled due to unavoidable 

circumstances. 

 
 

 

 

Mehwish Iqbal 
Manager Procurement 

mehwish.iqbal@stza.gov.pk 

 

Special Technology Zones 

Authority 

16th Floor, New State Life Tower, 
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